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Naming and numbering proposal for a development at 23-24, Mountain View Avenue, 
Dublin 6 & rear of Nos. 226-230 Harold's Cross Road 
 

 
Eachlann Radharc an tSléibhe / Mountain View Mews 

  
A request to name and number a development at 23-24, Mountain View Avenue, Dublin 6 & 
rear of Nos. 226-230 Harold's Cross Road has been received.   
 
The applicant has chosen the name Eachlann Radharc an tSléibhe / Mountain View Mews 
because: 
 
“The naming structure stems from the houses being located to the mews of Mountainview 
Avenue, hence ‘Eachlann Radharc an tSléibhe / Mountain View Mews” 
 
The Acting Manager Land Surveying and Mapping has approved the numbering 1 – 7 
Mountain View Mews.  The development is shown on Map SM-2022-0239. 
 
The Heritage Officer considers the proposed name appropriate and accordingly the scheme 
is recommended for approval. 
 
Karl Mitchell 
Director of Services Central and South East  


